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Date:  April 10, 2024 

To: Applicants to the Post-Baccalaureate Certificate, Elementary Education (PBCEE) 

From:  Leah Muccio, Elementary Program Director  

Subject: Required interview for Spring 2025 Admissions 

Aloha, Applicants! We welcome your application to the Post-Baccalaureate Certificate, Elementary 
Education Program, Spring 2025. 

Interviews are required of all eligible applicants. All applicants must use Mākālei to submit a 
complete online application by the deadline. If you are reapplying, the results from your previous 
interview may be considered in the admissions decision. Please contact the Office of Student 
Academic Services (OSAS) if you have any questions about your application or the 
admission requirements (808-956-7915, osas@hawaii.edu). 

Applicants must submit a complete application by the application deadline (September 1st for 
priority consideration & October 1st for regular consideration) in order to be eligible for an interview.  

Applicants who submit a complete application by September 1st or October 1st will be contacted 
with information about the interview process. The interview will be held in October.  

 


